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Municipality of Middlesex Centre 
Michael Di Lullo 
10227 Ilderton Road, Ilderton, Ontario, N0M 2A0 
 
 
 
Dear Michael Di Lullo, 

Thank you for submitting your application to the Government of Canada’s Green and Inclusive Community 

Buildings (GICB) program. 

While we sincerely appreciate your interest in this initiative, I regret to inform you that your project, 

Ilderton Arena Retrofit (AP-000002941), did not meet program requirements and, as a result, has not been 

selected for funding.   

Please note that the assessment results are final.  Projects that do not meet program requirements cannot 

be approved by Infrastructure Canada or the Minister of Housing, Infrastructure and Communities. 

The specific reason(s) for our final decision is/are: 

• Your application did not provide sufficient evidence that you have consulted climate data and/or 

identified potential climate risks and mitigation measures for the project. 

The GICB program received considerable interest from communities across Canada. Due to the competitive 

nature of the program, the Department could only assess projects based on the information provided.  For 

more detailed information on how we evaluated your application, and the above-noted reason(s), you may 

wish to consult the Applicant Guide.  

We understand that your organization put significant effort into preparing this application. We commend 

your commitment to making your community a more sustainable place to live, and for seeking to improve 

the lives of all residents. Should new funding opportunities arise, Infrastructure Canada will contact you to 

provide more details and encourage you to submit a new application. 

If you have additional questions about the program, please contact us at gicbp-pbcvi@infc.gc.ca and we 
would be happy to answer them.  Additionally, you can find more information about our other funding 
programs at www.infrastructure.gc.ca.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.infrastructure.gc.ca/gicb-bcvi/applicant-guide-demandeur-eng.html
mailto:gicbp-pbcvi@infc.gc.ca
http://www.infrastructure.gc.ca/


Thank you once again for your application, and my very best wishes for your future endeavours. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Paul Loo 

Director General 
Resilient and Innovative Communities Directorate  
Infrastructure Canada
 


